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Dear Parents and Children, 

This year at Marsden we are holding a Ramadan Kindness Project. For this 

project we will be creating food hampers which will then be given to Food 

Banks who will then distribute them to homeless and needy families. As you 

may already know Ramadan is the month of giving which is why we ask that 

you take part in this act of kindness.  

We are asking you and your children to donate food to the school such as 

canned food, packets of dry food like rice and pasta. We will also accept 

packets of sweets, crisps, juice boxes, cooking oil and bottles of water. We 

request that you avoid anything containing nuts and fizzy drinks.  

Just think that one piece of food is seventy times the reward. We would like all 

the food to come in to school between the 4th and 5th of May. Please ensure 

that all the food donated is halal. 

Yours sincerely. 

Aleena Shah 
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